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Russell, Jertoyia

To: Roque, David R
Cc: Smith, Rick D; Deel, Monica L
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] GCRA Board

From: Roque, David R <RoqueDR@cityofgainesville.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 12:21 PM 
To: Russell, Jertoyia <RussellJ1@cityofgainesville.org> 
Cc: Smith, Rick D <SmithRD@cityofgainesville.org>; Deel, Monica L <DeelML@cityofgainesville.org> 
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] GCRA Board 

Good morning Jertoyia, 

GCRA Advisory Board Member Nicholas Hill has submitted his resignation. 

Regards, 
David 

From: Nickolas Hill <nickh.gnvplanboard@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, September 9, 2024 6:00 PM 
To: Roque, David R <roquedr@cityofgainesville.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] GCRA Board 

Hi David, 

Unfortunately, it appears that I must resign from the GCRA Board. I recently just changed jobs and now am the 
Long Range Planning Lead at JBPro. This job change means two things:  

1. I no longer work within the Reinvestment Area
2. I am now expected to attend virtually all long-range planning related public meetings, workshops, and

hearings for our company, which as you know, occur on Tuesday and Thursday evenings for virtually all
jurisdictions in the State.

As such, I feel like I am unable to consistently attend our meetings and therefore, do not deserve occupying a 
spot on the Board.  

It has been a pleasure serving you, our Board, and the Gainesville community these past few months. 

Best of luck to you in your future endeavors,  
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